

June 2018

Dear Parents

The five-week block of swimming lessons for the YEAR 3 children will begin on Monday 11th June. The other four sessions will be on Monday 18th & 25th June and 2nd & 9th July.

As usual, the children will leave school at 10am promptly, and return in time for dinner. Please help your child to remember that Monday is swimming day and make sure they bring their kit into school for the lessons. If your child has a Penpol School tracksuit, they may wear this to school for the day with their yellow sports t-shirt.

For safety reasons, the wearing of earrings, ear studs or other jewellery is not permitted during swimming. These items represent potential hazards, not only to the wearer but also to other pupils, staff and in some instances, third parties. We would suggest that on swimming days all jewellery is removed before your child comes to school.

We would ask that the swimming contributions are paid at the start of the five-week block and ur

would therefore ask you to return the slip at the bottom of this contribution of £12.50 towards the cost of the coach travel.	s letter, together with yo
Thank you for your continued support.	
Yours sincerely	
Mr C Coyle-Chislett Headteacher X	
Please return this slip to school.	
Name of child	Class
Please find enclosed my £12.50 contribution towards the cost of swinderstand there will be nothing further to pay for this block of five s	• •
Are there any special circumstances that need consideration or trea If YES, please provide brief details on the reverse of this slip.	tment? YES/NO